
This year, because we can't get together to build the gingerbread houses in
person you can pick up a family "Gingerbread House in a Bag" to make in the

safety of your own home.  Take a picture of the finished masterpiece and send
it to landuse@greentwp.com to be placed on our 

Gingerbread Wall at Town Hall and on our social media pages. 

Bags can be picked up at Town Hall starting 
Wednesday, December 2nd at 8:30am and will continue while supplies last. 

Gather the Family. Build and Decorate the House. Have Fun!

Gingerbread house

 in a bag!

This event presented by the Green Township Recreation Committee 
There are 50 family bags available and they are on a first come first served basis. No bags will be held for any reason.


